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Boys Soccer Approval

Vivian A. Tomblin

Director of Athletics/Student Activities Henderson County High School
1-270-831-8868 (w)

1-270-577-0474 (c)

vivian.tomblin@henderson.kyschools.us

From: hchgreenunit@henderson.kyschools.us
[mailto:hchgreenunit@henderson.kyschools.us]

Sent: Friday, August 14, 2015 10:46 AM

To: Tomblin, Vivian - HCH, Director of Athletics/Student Activities
<vivian.tomblin@henderson.kyschools.us>

Subject:

This E-mail was sent from "HCHCTEGreenRicohMP6000" (Aficio MP 6000).

Scan Date: 08.14.2015 11:45:59 (-0400)
Queries to: hchgreenunit@henderson.kyschools.us




81215

Henderson County Schools
Board of Education

To whom it may concern,

With your approval | would like to take the Henderson County Boys Soccer Team to
Lexington, KY for the Lexington Soccer Showcase. This event is Friday, Aug, 21st &
Saturday, Aug. 22nd. We will have to stay overnight at a hotel in Lexington, KY on the
night of Friday, Aug. 21st. We will return to Henderson on the evening of Saturday,
Aug. 22nd.

Thank you,

Benson D. Pryor
HCHS Boys Soccer — Head Coach




